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A Safe Harbor where 

the Light of Christ     
Jesus directs all who 
are adrift to anchor 
themselves in Him.  

 
Creating Connections 

Through Christ  

 

 

Reflections from Pastor Penny  

 

Dear PCPH friends,  

 

The man whispered, òGod, speak to me,ó and a meadowlark sang. But 

the man did not hear.  

 

So the man yelled, òGod, speak to me,ó and thunder rolled across the 

sky. But the man did not listen.  

 

The man looked around and said, òGod, let me see you.ó And a star 

shone brightly. But the man did not see.  

 

And the man shouted, òGod, show me a miracle.ó And a life was born. 

But the man did not notice.  

 

So the man cried out in despair, òTouch me God, and let me know you 

are here.ó So God reached down and touched the man. But the man 

brushed the butterfly awayéand walked on. 

 

There are times in our lives when we ask, where are you, God? We may 

ask this especially when we are despairing, or grieving, or angry, or sad. 

I need you, God! Where are you? I want to hear you, see you, feel you. 

Show me a miracle. I need  you, God.  

 

And God, who loves us so much that we have trouble wrapping our 

heads around it, sent his son to us. Godõs child . For us. And it was a mira-

cle. And the angels sang, the star shone, the shepherds went to worship, 

and the young parents were overcome with joy.  

 

This Christmas, when we celebrate the Christ child, may we hear the 

good news, see the bright star, and feel the warmth of our family and 

friends; may we recover hope, in a time when we so desperately need 

it; and may we know Godõs unwavering incredible love for you and for 

me.  

 

Even when we donõt hear, see, or feel Godõs 

presence, we can rest in the assurance that 

God is with us always. God sent us the miracle 

of his son, our savior,        Emmanuel ð God ð 

with ð us. 

 

Letõs remember and celebrate together. 

 

Blessings, 
 

Pastor Penny 
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сΥллǇƳ - тΥллǇƳ 

Harbor Light 
Deadlines 

December 21  

January 18  

February 15  

 

Bulletin Deadline 

Please submit your bulletin announce-

ment by 1:00pm on Tuesday afternoon.  

If not received by then, your announce-

ment may not appear in the Sunday   

bulletin.  

As a part of the PCPH Womenõs Missions, the coor-

dinating team has started a mission project in 

which we are hoping all the women of the church 

will want to participate.  

In addition to the needed food items, which the 

church so generously provides F.E.A.S.T. each month, A container will be placed in the 

Narthex for your donations.  For the month of December we would appreciate receiving 

soap and bathroom tissue.  Thank you for your support.  

 

PW tea was a wonderful afternoon 

of fellowship and fun .   The central 

focus was the mission trips Debi has 

taken to Honduras.   The Chamber 

Singers entertained us and every-

one had fun with their hats.   As al-

ways we enjoyed the culinary skills 

of our members and satisfied our 

"sweet tooth".   Thanks to those who 

attended.  

 

 

 

Circle will meet December 13 th  at the church at noon.   Bring a lunch to enjoy and 

dessert will be provided.   Join us for Bible study.  

PCPH Womenõs Missions 
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vǳƛƭǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ /ƻƳŦƻǊǘ 
 

Quilting for Comfort is working on quilt #2!  This is a 
multi -generational group that is making quilts for our 
high school graduates.  We want to enjoy fellowship 
while showing our support for the youth of our 
church.  No experience needed, just a love for this 
church and our youth.  If you ever wanted to learn to 
quilt, please consider joining us.  Bring your cutting 

board and other cutting tools if you have them.  

 

Join Us  

Tuesday mornings  

9:30am in Fellowship Hall  

Create and Share 
We thank God for His many blessings as we close another year of 

creating and sharing.  To those who have knitted or crocheted blan-

kets, hats and booties, our sincere thanks.  Also thank you to those 

who have donated fabric, yarn and other items.  A special thank 

you to those at Church Women United for the pillowcases and t -

shirts.   

The following was distributed during October and November:  

§ 10 layette sets to the Pregnancy Center of Pinellas (now called A Womanõs Place) 

§ 14 t-shirt dresses, 32 pillowcase dresses and 7 outfits to For Haiti with Love  

§ 6 knit hats to St. Vincent de Paul Soup Kitchen  

Our December meeting will be a luncheon in Room 104, on December 27th, the Tuesday after 

Christmas.  Meeting will be at 11:00am instead of the usual 10:00am.  Please bring a dish to share.  

May the birth of Christ, coming as a baby in a manger, remind us of the greatest gift of all.                 

- Mary Schutjer  
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Founded in 1875 by Presbyterian ministry, they work closely with parents/grandparents or 

other relatives to develop an individualized plan for each childõs unique needsé mak-

ing sure family is involved every step of the way.  They provided Christian love and sup-

port to 820 children and families in 2015 (an impact that grew 80% in 2015).  

 

We provide hope for hurting children and families through safe and loving homes, hope 

for a brighter future and wholeness and healing through the love of Jesus in 13 various 

facilities in Florida, Georgia, and South Carolina.  

 

* 150 children were in the facility in South Carolina housed with òFamily Teachersó, a 

room of their own to decorate, family dinners around a large table, computers and a 

library.  They attend public schools and receive necessary personalized tutoring.   

* 295 families had help with òbuilding-in-homeó. 

* 115 children received counseling and therapy.  

* 124 little ones at -risk attended a 4 year old school.  

* 8 children were adopted or moved to pre -adoptive homes  

* 3 young adults graduated from high school or college.  

 

Perhaps these children would have been òlostó under unchanged circumstances, and 

you all helped with dollars donated by the mission committee.  Thank you from them.  

Building  

Tomorrowõs  

Families Today  
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Join us each Sunday of Advent to hear stories from Elizabeth, Mary, 
Joseph and the Shepherds.  We will also have our standard Christmas 
�7�U�D�G�L�W�L�R�Q�V���������'�R�Q�·�W���I�R�U�J�H�W���W�R���L�Q�Y�L�W�H���\�R�X�U���I�D�P�L�O�\�����I�U�L�H�Q�G�V���D�Q�G���Q�H�L�J�K�E�R�U�V�� 

Christmas Eve Services at 4pm and 6pm with live nativity 

Christmas Day Service at 10:15am  -  You can even wear your pjs! 


